
Dear Winston -

It was a pleasure speaking with you yesterday. As we discussed, we will await your transmission of
the audio from the conference, your list of mandatory/non-mandatory standards for my information,
and Ms. Alleyne's short memorandum discussing a path forward by Friday. Upon receipt of that, we
will send you back a letter on Monday.

As a sign of good faith, I've disabled access to the CARICOM standards:

https://law.resource.org/pub/crs/manifest.crs.html

If you click on one of the documents, you'll see that you get a custom error page. Please note that
there is one more copy of these documents on the Internet Archive. If we are moving forward, I will
also disable access to those documents as well. 

Please note that although I am temporarily disabling access, we do believe we have the legal right to
post these materials and to restore access at our discretion, but we wanted to demonstrate good faith
and our belief that a productive dialogue will yield results that meet our mutual goals.

With best regards,

Carl

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 12, 2014  1:05 PM



Dear Winston and Sanya -

I was hoping to hear from you Friday. Can you let me know if we're still moving forward as we
discussed?

Best regards,

Carl

On Feb 12, 2014, at 1:05 PM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Dear Winston -

It was a pleasure speaking with you yesterday. As we discussed, we will await your transmission of
the audio from the conference, your list of mandatory/non-mandatory standards for my
information, and Ms. Alleyne's short memorandum discussing a path forward by Friday. Upon
receipt of that, we will send you back a letter on Monday.

As a sign of good faith, I've disabled access to the CARICOM standards:

https://law.resource.org/pub/crs/manifest.crs.html

If you click on one of the documents, you'll see that you get a custom error page. Please note that
there is one more copy of these documents on the Internet Archive. If we are moving forward, I will
also disable access to those documents as well. 

Please note that although I am temporarily disabling access, we do believe we have the legal right to
post these materials and to restore access at our discretion, but we wanted to demonstrate good
faith and our belief that a productive dialogue will yield results that meet our mutual goals.

With best regards,

Carl

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 17, 2014  9:19 AM



Dear Mr Malamud:

You will hear from us by tonight.

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 1:19 PM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Winston and Sanya -

I was hoping to hear from you Friday. Can you let me know if we're still
moving forward as we discussed?

Best regards,

Carl

On Feb 12, 2014, at 1:05 PM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Dear Winston -

It was a pleasure speaking with you yesterday. As we discussed, we will
await your transmission of the audio from the conference, your list of
mandatory/non-mandatory standards for my information, and Ms. Alleyne's
short memorandum discussing a path forward by Friday. Upon receipt of that,
we will send you back a letter on Monday.

As a sign of good faith, I've disabled access to the CARICOM standards:

https://law.resource.org/pub/crs/manifest.crs.html

If you click on one of the documents, you'll see that you get a custom
error page. Please note that there is one more copy of these documents on
the Internet Archive. If we are moving forward, I will also disable access
to those documents as well. 

Please note that although I am temporarily disabling access, we do believe

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 17, 2014  9:24 AM



Dear Mr Malamud:

Please see attached for your comments

Again we apologize for the delay in getting the notes to you on Friday 14
February 2014 as agreed.

We also agreed to provide you with the compilation of the list of the
Mandatory Standards used by our Member States by last Friday as well.  Our
Technical Officer Standards, who has agreed to compiling the information,
got very busy preparing for an overseas mission, but will be providing you
with this information by close of business on Wednesday 19 February 2014.

Regards

Winston Bennett
Chief Executive Officer
CARICOM Regional Organisation for Standards and Quality
2nd Floor Baobab Towers, Warrens, St. Michael BB22026, Barbados
T: 246.622.7670 / 246.622.7677 / 246.622.7686 (Direct)
F: 246.622.7678
http://www.crosq.org

This e-mail (including any attached files) is intended only for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient( or responsible for delivery of the message
to such person), you are notified that any use, transmission, distribution,
printing or photocopying of this e-mail ( or any part of its contents) is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify the sender and destroy this message. Whilst all care has
been taken, CARICOM Regional Organization for Standards and Quality (CROSQ)
Secretariat disclaims all liability for loss or damage to person or property
arising from this message being infected by computer virus or other
contamination. As our Organization cannot accept responsibility for any loss
or damage arising from the use of this electronic mail or attachments we
recommend that you subject these to your virus checking procedures prior to
use. Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions, conclusions and other
information expressed in this electronic mail do not necessarily represent
the official position of the CARICOM Regional Organization for Standards and

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 18, 2014  4:26 AM

1 Attachment, 116 KB



Dear Mr. Bennett -

Thanks for your note. I will be out of the office the rest of today and tomorrow, but will be back on
Thursday 20 February 2014 and will respond then. The one item I had not noted reference to is the
issue of the recording of our conversation. We were happy to give permission for you to record, but
that was conditional on both parties having access to the recording.

Per my previous note of 12 February 2014, we have already disabled access to the CARICOM
standards.

Please let me know on the recording and thanks again for your response.

Best regards,

Carl

On Feb 18, 2014, at 4:25 AM, "Winston Bennett" <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud:

Please see attached for your comments

Again we apologize for the delay in getting the notes to you on Friday 14
February 2014 as agreed.

We also agreed to provide you with the compilation of the list of the
Mandatory Standards used by our Member States by last Friday as well.  Our
Technical Officer Standards, who has agreed to compiling the information,
got very busy preparing for an overseas mission, but will be providing you
with this information by close of business on Wednesday 19 February 2014.

Regards

Winston Bennett
Chief Executive Officer
CARICOM Regional Organisation for Standards and Quality
2nd Floor Baobab Towers, Warrens, St. Michael BB22026, Barbados
T: 246.622.7670 / 246.622.7677 / 246.622.7686 (Direct)
F: 246.622.7678
http://www.crosq.org

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 18, 2014  11:36 AM



Dear Mr. Bennett -

You will find attached our letter accepting your proposal. We look forward to your report on the
mandatory standards and your recording of our phone call.

Please let me know soonest the dates and location of your proposed meeting so that I may make
appropriate arrangements to clear my schedule.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Feb 18, 2014, at 11:36 AM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Dear Mr. Bennett -

Thanks for your note. I will be out of the office the rest of today and tomorrow, but will be back on
Thursday 20 February 2014 and will respond then. The one item I had not noted reference to is the
issue of the recording of our conversation. We were happy to give permission for you to record, but
that was conditional on both parties having access to the recording.

Per my previous note of 12 February 2014, we have already disabled access to the CARICOM
standards.

Please let me know on the recording and thanks again for your response.

Best regards,

Carl

On Feb 18, 2014, at 4:25 AM, "Winston Bennett" <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud:

Please see attached for your comments

Again we apologize for the delay in getting the notes to you on Friday 14
February 2014 as agreed.

We also agreed to provide you with the compilation of the list of the
Mandatory Standards used by our Member States by last Friday as well.  Our
Technical Officer Standards, who has agreed to compiling the information,

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 20, 2014  11:47 AM

1 Attachment, 134 KB



I will have to get the file with the recording of the meeting to you via
Drop Box or some other means as it is rather large

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 3:48 PM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

You will find attached our letter accepting your proposal. We look forward
to your report on the mandatory standards and your recording of our phone
call.

Please let me know soonest the dates and location of your proposed meeting
so that I may make appropriate arrangements to clear my schedule.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Feb 18, 2014, at 11:36 AM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Dear Mr. Bennett -

Thanks for your note. I will be out of the office the rest of today and
tomorrow, but will be back on Thursday 20 February 2014 and will respond
then. The one item I had not noted reference to is the issue of the
recording of our conversation. We were happy to give permission for you to
record, but that was conditional on both parties having access to the
recording.

Per my previous note of 12 February 2014, we have already disabled access
to the CARICOM standards.

Please let me know on the recording and thanks again for your response.

Best regards,

Carl

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 20, 2014  11:37 PM



Dropbox is fine! I use it all the time. 

On Feb 20, 2014, at 11:36 PM, "Winston Bennett" <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

I will have to get the file with the recording of the meeting to you via
Drop Box or some other means as it is rather large

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 3:48 PM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

You will find attached our letter accepting your proposal. We look forward
to your report on the mandatory standards and your recording of our phone
call.

Please let me know soonest the dates and location of your proposed meeting
so that I may make appropriate arrangements to clear my schedule.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Feb 18, 2014, at 11:36 AM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:

Dear Mr. Bennett -

Thanks for your note. I will be out of the office the rest of today and
tomorrow, but will be back on Thursday 20 February 2014 and will respond
then. The one item I had not noted reference to is the issue of the
recording of our conversation. We were happy to give permission for you to
record, but that was conditional on both parties having access to the
recording.

Per my previous note of 12 February 2014, we have already disabled access
to the CARICOM standards.

Please let me know on the recording and thanks again for your response.

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

February 21, 2014  3:18 AM



Dear Mr. Bennett -

I was just checking in for two reasons:

1. Do you have a date and location for your member meeting? 
2. You had indicated that your Technical Officer would provide information about Mandatory
Standards.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Feb 18, 2014, at 4:25 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud:

Please see attached for your comments

Again we apologize for the delay in getting the notes to you on Friday 14
February 2014 as agreed.

We also agreed to provide you with the compilation of the list of the
Mandatory Standards used by our Member States by last Friday as well.  Our
Technical Officer Standards, who has agreed to compiling the information,
got very busy preparing for an overseas mission, but will be providing you
with this information by close of business on Wednesday 19 February 2014.

Regards

Winston Bennett
Chief Executive Officer
CARICOM Regional Organisation for Standards and Quality
2nd Floor Baobab Towers, Warrens, St. Michael BB22026, Barbados
T: 246.622.7670 / 246.622.7677 / 246.622.7686 (Direct)
F: 246.622.7678
http://www.crosq.org

This e-mail (including any attached files) is intended only for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you
are not the intended recipient( or responsible for delivery of the message
to such person), you are notified that any use, transmission, distribution,

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 6, 2014  7:14 AM



Dear Mr Malamud:

The proposed meeting date and for you to present would be Friday 11 April
2014.

I will get back to you on the compilation as my Technical Officer is
presently not well

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 11:14 AM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

I was just checking in for two reasons:

1. Do you have a date and location for your member meeting? 
2. You had indicated that your Technical Officer would provide information
about Mandatory Standards.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Feb 18, 2014, at 4:25 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud:

Please see attached for your comments

Again we apologize for the delay in getting the notes to you on Friday 
14 February 2014 as agreed.

We also agreed to provide you with the compilation of the list of the 
Mandatory Standards used by our Member States by last Friday as well.  
Our Technical Officer Standards, who has agreed to compiling the 
information, got very busy preparing for an overseas mission, but will 
be providing you with this information by close of business on Wednesday

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 6, 2014  7:20 AM



Thank you. And the location?

On Mar 6, 2014, at 7:19 AM, "Winston Bennett" <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

The proposed meeting date and for you to present would be Friday 11 April

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 6, 2014  7:39 AM



Barbados!

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 11:39 AM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Thank you. And the location?

On Mar 6, 2014, at 7:19 AM, "Winston Bennett" <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
wrote:

The proposed meeting date and for you to present would be Friday 11 April

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 6, 2014  7:50 AM



Dear Mr. Bennett -

We have a conflict the day before your proposed meeting, we're trying to clear our schedule, will let
you know.

Any luck on that Mandatory Standards list?

Best regards,

Carl

On Mar 6, 2014, at 7:19 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud:

The proposed meeting date and for you to present would be Friday 11 April
2014.

I will get back to you on the compilation as my Technical Officer is
presently not well

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 11:14 AM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

I was just checking in for two reasons:

1. Do you have a date and location for your member meeting? 
2. You had indicated that your Technical Officer would provide information
about Mandatory Standards.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Feb 18, 2014, at 4:25 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
wrote:

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 10, 2014  12:49 PM



Dear Mr Malamud;

We will await hearing from you on whether you can make a presentation to
Council on the proposed dates.

With regard to our providing you with the Mandatory Standards, Our Technical
officer is still not well but we expect to have him back and to be able to
get the info to you by Monday 17 March 2014-03-11
Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 3:50 PM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

We have a conflict the day before your proposed meeting, we're trying to
clear our schedule, will let you know.

Any luck on that Mandatory Standards list?

Best regards,

Carl

On Mar 6, 2014, at 7:19 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud:

The proposed meeting date and for you to present would be Friday 11 
April 2014.

I will get back to you on the compilation as my Technical Officer is 
presently not well

-----Original Message-----

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 11, 2014  11:57 AM



Dear Mr. Bennett -

You'll find attached a brief letter with my regrets that I will not be able to attend your April 10
meeting in person. However, I hope that we will be able to make some progress shortly after you have
had a chance to consult with the CROSQ Council on this matter.

In the meantime, I hope your Technical Officer will soon be better and please send him my best
wishes for his health.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Mar 11, 2014, at 11:50 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org> wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud;

We will await hearing from you on whether you can make a presentation to
Council on the proposed dates.

With regard to our providing you with the Mandatory Standards, Our Technical
officer is still not well but we expect to have him back and to be able to
get the info to you by Monday 17 March 2014-03-11
Regards

March 25, 2014

Mr. Winston Bennett
Chief Executive Officer
CARICOM Regional Organisation for Standards and Quality (CROSQ)
2nd Floor, Baobab Building
Warrens St. Michael
Barbados

Dear Mr. Bennett:

I am writing in reference to my letter of February 20, 2014, in which 
Public.Resource.Org voluntarily and temporarily removed CARICOM/CROSQ standards 
from the Internet pending the outcome of our ongoing discussions. As part of that 
agreement you had agreed to furnish two pieces of information. First, you had asked 
for permission to record our conversation and said you would furnish us with that 
recording, which you have done so as an audio file. Thanks for that.

The second item which you agreed to furnish us is the list from your Technical Officer 
of standards mandated by national standards bodies. I understand that your Technical 
Officer has not been feeling well, and hope he will be better soon. However, that 
information is important to us. As you know, our position is that if standards are Edicts 
of Government, they should be made available for noncommercial use as we have done 
so in order to “promote public education and public safety, equal justice for all, a 
better informed citizenry, the rule of law, world trade and world peace.”

We are very interested in continuing this dialogue with you. However, given the current 
status of outstanding items, I will be unable to travel to Barbados on April 10 to 
discuss the matter in person. I am hopeful that you will be able to discuss these issues 
with the CROSQ Council and we can then continue our own dialogue very shortly after 
the conclusion of your Twenty-Fourth Council Meeting.

Thank you again for your time and I look forward to continued progress.

Respectfully yours,

Carl Malamud
Public.Resource.Org

PUBLIC.RESOURCE.ORG ~ A Nonprofit Corporation

Public Works for a Better Government

 c a r l @ m e d i a . o r g! 1005 GRAVENSTEIN HIGHWAY NORTH, SEBASTOPOL, CALIFORNIA 95472  •   PH: (707) 827-7290  •   FX: (707) 829-0104

Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Re: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 25, 2014  12:39 PM

1 Attachment, 128 KB



Dear Mr Malamud:

Your regret is noted

Thanks for the well wishes for our Technical Officer

We will let you know how our Council responds to the issue

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 3:39 PM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

You'll find attached a brief letter with my regrets that I will not be able
to attend your April 10 meeting in person. However, I hope that we will be
able to make some progress shortly after you have had a chance to consult
with the CROSQ Council on this matter.

In the meantime, I hope your Technical Officer will soon be better and
please send him my best wishes for his health.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Mar 11, 2014, at 11:50 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud;

We will await hearing from you on whether you can make a presentation 
to Council on the proposed dates.

With regard to our providing you with the Mandatory Standards, Our 
Technical officer is still not well but we expect to have him back and 
to be able to get the info to you by Monday 17 March 2014-03-11 

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 26, 2014  7:37 AM



Dear Mr Malamud:

Please be informed that none of the standards are subject of technical
regulations. The standards that you had uploaded were CROSQ standards (CRS)
and the Member States technical regulations (compulsory standards) are
national standards and as such are no longer considered to be CROSQ
standards.

Hope this helps to clarify

We will let you know of the Council's decision

Regards

-----Original Message-----
From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 3:39 PM
To: winston.bennett@crosq.org
Cc: sanya.alleyne@crosq.org; 'David Halperin'; fulgence.stprix@crosq.org
Subject: Re: Cease and Desist Letter

Dear Mr. Bennett -

You'll find attached a brief letter with my regrets that I will not be able
to attend your April 10 meeting in person. However, I hope that we will be
able to make some progress shortly after you have had a chance to consult
with the CROSQ Council on this matter.

In the meantime, I hope your Technical Officer will soon be better and
please send him my best wishes for his health.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Mar 11, 2014, at 11:50 AM, Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
wrote:

Dear Mr Malamud;

Winston Bennett <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
To: "'Carl Malamud'" <carl@media.org>
Cc: <sanya.alleyne@crosq.org>, "'David Halperin'" <davidhalperindc@gmail.com>, 
<fulgence.stprix@crosq.org>
Reply-To: <winston.bennett@crosq.org>
RE: Cease and Desist Letter

 

March 27, 2014  5:43 AM


	001
	002
	003
	004
	005
	006
	007
	008
	009
	010
	011
	012
	013
	014
	015
	018
	019



